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March 19, 2014

TO:  Mr. James Mortel
Project Manager — ECSD
Department of Public Utilities
Engineering and Construction Services Division
1621 N. 14" Ave.
Hollywood, FL 33019

RE:  Project #11-7063C Gravity Sewer Systems Condition Assessment and Renewal and
Replacement (Inflow/Infiltration — I/I) Program (Level 2) Manhole Repairs and
Replacements, Contract Amendment

Mr. Mortel,

This letter is being provided as confirmation that as per the language included in the current unit
price contract between T.V. Diversified, Inc. and the City of Hollywood, that if the City of
Hollywood decides to renew under the same terms and conditions for a period of one year as
stipulated in the City contract No. 11-7063C that TV Diversified, Inc. is in agreement with and
would also like to renew the contract for a period of one year.

T.V. Diversified, Inc. understands the need for the City to perform additional services related to
our contract within other sanitary sewer basins in the City of Hollywood.

T.V. Diversified, Inc. would like to thank the City in advance for the opportunity to continue
providing services within our contract.

Regards
Y7y
Tom Vitale ’

T.V. Diversified, Inc.

6397 Shadow Creek Village Circle 561.629.7087 Office
Lake Worth, Florida 33463 561.433.3086 Fax



